Veera’s Dancemix groups
CHRISTMAS 2024

Dear students and parents,
StepUp School’s Christmas shows are on 14-15 December At Pasilan Urheiluhalli (Radiokatu 22). My
groups perform in shows as follows:

Dancemix 7-9 yrs Espoo Monday, Tapanila Tuesday, Helsinki Wednesday and Friday
The group will perform at the 10:30 show on Sunday

You have to check-in at the place between 8:45 and 9:20

Meeting with the teacher: Next to the stage at 9:20

Dress rehearsal: Sunday at 9:30-10:00

Clothes: Brown clothes of your choice and a headband with reindeer antlers.

Name of the performance: Porot (part of a larger children’'s ensemble, lastenkokonaisuus)

Dancemix 5-6 yrs Espoo Monday, Tapanila Tuesday and Helsinki Wednesday

The group will perform on Sunday at 2:30 pm

You have to check-in at the place between 12:50-13:20

Meeting with the teacher: Next to the stage at 13:20

Dress rehearsal: Sunday at 13:30-14:00

Clothes: Performance outfit of your choice. In yellow or gold colors.

Name of the performance: Joulutdhdet (part of a larger children's ensemble, lastenkokonaisuus)

Meeting with the teacher next to the stage 10 minutes before the dress rehearsal. Please arrive at least
30 minutes before the meeting time so that you have time to check in.

After the dress rehearsals, the students go to their parents in the stands or in the cafeteria. The audience
needs an entrance ticket to the grandstand already during the general. Performers do not need an
admission ticket to their own show or to other shows on the same day, but they are not reserved seats in
the grandstand. A small space at floor level next to the stage is reserved for the performers. Agree on a
time and place with your child in advance. Meeting with the teacher next to the stage 10 minutes before
the start of the show.

StepUp School may photograph and videotape performances for the dance school's own use. The recorded
material is used in the advertising of the dance school, e.g. on the website.

While the performances are in progress, the hall door is closed and is only opened during spikes and
applause breaks. Standing and moving in the hall during performances is prohibited.

Read all the information about the Christmas Shows (including ticket sales) on our website
www.stepupschool.fi/welcome/

The schedule for the spring season will be published by the end of November. Registration for spring
season classes starts on 17.12. The spring season starts on January 7th. We will inform you about
registrations in more detail, e.g. on the website of the dance school in December.

Guardian tickets

The guardian of a child performing in 3-4 and 5-6-year-old groups will receive one free guardian
ticket/performing child for the show in which their child is performing upon check-in at Pasila Urheiluhalli.
The guardian's ticket obliges the guardian to take care of their child in the dressing room and elsewhere
at Pasila Urheiluhalli during the day of the show. So it is not an actual free ticket. If the student is 6 years
old, but attends classes for 7-9 year olds, please contact our office to arrange a guardian's ticket by
December 5th!
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